Intergroup Liaison Committee Report

For Area 53 Assembly June 5, 2022

The Intergroup Liaison Committee is coordinating with Area 53’s State Convention Planning
Committee to have a meeting at the Convention for all the intergroup offices. COGF will staff a
literature table Saturday 11-6.

The four intergroup offices have not met in-person this year but, through phone calls, report they
are generally running well. Meeting information is updated, inventory is in stock, board members
are meeting. COGF covers Newark’s phones 24 hours a day and provides backup phone
coverage for the Chillicothe, Lancaster and Marion offices.

Lancaster and Marion will hold elections for officers in June and July. Marion just celebrated the
77th anniversary of AA there and plans a summer picnic with fishing. Chillicothe recently
marked its 10th year with a Spaghetti Luncheon.



